
 

 

 

 

 

11th January 2019 

 

Dear parent/carer 

6th Form Attendance Support 

As you will know, there is a close correlation between good attendance and academic success, which is why we 

place such an emphasis on absence monitoring.  We are very pleased with the high level of attendance and 

punctuality that the majority of our students maintain. 

Where there is cause for concern, we keep parents informed and you may have received attendance letters from 

us.  In order to assist students who still struggle to maintain good attendance after these interventions, we are 

putting additional support in place.  Any such student will be required to remain on site throughout the school 

day and will be required to be working in the library or study centre when not in lessons.  This is to ensure that 

every opportunity is given to develop good attitudes to study and catch up on any work missed.  This will be 

reviewed after four weeks.  You will be contacted by a member of the 6th Form team if your son/daughter 

requires this additional attendance support. 

Kind Regards 

 

M A Nutt 

Associate Principal – 6th Form 

 


